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Question:  

 

Senator SMITH: Did anyone look at the profile of the clients who might have  

non-Telstra 1800 plans or exemptions?  

Mr Sterrenberg: I will have to take that on notice.   

 

 

Answer:   

 

No.  The Department does not have access to information about arrangements made 

between individuals and their telecommunication providers that would allow it to 

profile clients who might have non-Telstra 1800 plans or exemptions. 

 

 

 

 

 


